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From Ruth Haynie – April 2025 

Thank you, my dear friends, for the 
prayer and financial support you so 
faithfully provide! 

Bible Club finished April 8 for this 
school year.  Then after I rest up 
some, I will begin plans for next year’s 
club which starts in August 2025. We 
finished up with 25 children. 

 I have been down sick with an 
asthma attack (the first this year).  I 
was so glad to not be sick during the 
dead of winter. Margy Mauck was able 
to read the missionary story for me on 
the 1st as I could not, due to coughing 
too much.  I just turned the pictures 
in the book.  She helped as several of 

my helpers were down with a virus 
that is going around town. 

This week we will have certificates 
for the children.  We will also have 
DQ certificates for those who had 
perfect attendance and for those 
who said all their verses.  The DQ 
certificates allow them to go get a 
cone. 

 

 

 

“The Scriptures were not given to 
increase our knowledge but to change 
our lives.”      D.L.Moody 
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Our ladies Bible study has 
missed several meetings in the 
last couple of months due to 
bad weather (snow, ice, wind, 
etc.).  I was down with my 
asthma attack on the 3rd.  We had lots of snow.  It 
blew up on my porch.  There were snow waves in 

the yard and I had about 8-10 inches due to blowing. 

 

Pastor Ralph Silcott had a stroke and hasn’t been 
able to attend church recently.  Joy Baxter and Josiah 
Huntington take turns playing the piano.  Susan, Joy, 
and I like to eat out together when we are in Rapid 
City for doctor appointments. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Lord bless you and keep you and give you peace! 

Ruth J. Haynie 
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